5. CORRESPONDENCE
5.1 HON. PETE HODGSON, MINISTER OF HEALTH

. The Board received an acknowledgement from the Hon. Pete Hodgson, regarding
correspondence relating to the sale of party pills.

5.2 HEATHCOTE VALLEY COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION INC.

The Board considered correspondence from the Heathcote Valley Community Association
expressing concern at not being advised of a limited consent application (planning).

The Board decided that this matter be referred to the Environmental Policy and Approvals
Manager for comment.

Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 29 March 2007


Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


